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Mr. Randolph Harding 
M.P. Cootenay West 
House of Commons 
Ottawa, Ontario 

Dear Mr. Harding: 

It was indeed a pleasure to meet you several 
days ago when Andrew Brewin brought me to your 
office to discuss the work done by the Canadian 
Environmental Law Association. I trust that 
in the future we will be able to provide you 
with information that will be useful in dis-
cussions of environmental matters in the House. 

In that regard I have enclosed information on 
the Canadian Environmental Law Association and 
the associated organization, the Canadian 
Environmental Law Research Foundation. I have 
also enclosed one copy of the environmental impact 
assessment procedure paper that we did recently 
here in Ontario in response to the Ontario 
government's planned legislation for environmen-
tal impact assessment. I think that you will see 
in this brief that the recommendations for 
environmental impact assessment here in Ontario 
are equally applicable to the Ottawa scene. For 
your convenience there is a five page summary 
of the contents of the paper at the beginning 
which will enable you to get the main points 
of our recommendations and to use the following 
pages for back-up material if required at any 
point in the future. 

In addition I have now added your name to our 
complimentary mailing list which will mean that 
on a regular basis you will receive editions 
of the Canadian Environmental Law News, (copy 
enclosed). As environmental critic for the 
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